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SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER 

THURSDAY OCTOBER 5TH 

The School Photographer will be in school on Thursday 

October 5th to take individual photographs.   

 

Parents wanting photographs taken with siblings should go 

to the school hall between 8—8.30am.  Please use the steps 

leading up to the hall. 

We hope to see you there! 


